

## 2018 Pink Quilt Nomination Form

Each year, the Longmont Quilt Guild participates in promoting breast cancer awareness in our community by creating Pink Quilts. These special quilts are in honor of our friends and family who are breast cancer survivors or who are currently fighting breast cancer.

Please help us by nominating someone you know who is a breast cancer survivor or fighter to receive one of these beautiful quilts. To nominate someone, you must be a current Longmont Quilt Guild member (the person you are nominating does not have to be a member and does not have to live locally). Please respect our limit of one nomination per guild member. Complete the form below and return it to Donna Mae Norris (Community Outreach Chair) no later than Tuesday, Sept. 11, 2018 (the September guild meeting). Nominations cannot be accepted after this date.

our Phone	Number					
would to no	ominate (you	r friend/fami	ly member's	name)		
How do you	know this pe	erson?			 	



If we draw this nomination form to receive of one of the Pink Quilts, we will contact you. We would love for you to be present, and if possible for your friend/family member to be present, at the October 2018 guild meeting on Tuesday, October 9, 2018 to receive the quilt in person. Otherwise we will arrange to get the quilt to you at another time. (You will be responsible for seeing that the person you nominate receives the quilt.)